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February 25, 2025 
 
 
Salt Lake County Council 
Attn:  Dea Theodore, Chair 
Building Mail 
 
Re:  2024 Tax Payment Shortages 
 
Dear Council: 
 
In connection with processing 2024 tax payments, the County Treasurer 

hereby requests authorization to settle shortages of less than $1.00 on 300 

parcels, totaling $92.86.  Details of the settlements granted will be 

maintained in the County Treasurer’s Office. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sheila Srivastava 
Salt Lake County Treasurer 
 
 
SS/rm 
 


